TOWN OF GRIFFITH WATER BOARD
MINUTES
December 18, 2018

Water Board President Lawrence Ballah called the meeting to order at 7:31 p.m.

Attending: Rick Ryfa, Melissa Robbins, Tony Hobson and James Marker.,

Also Attending: John Volkmann, Steve McDermott, Greg Mance, Sheri Bradtke-McNeil, Rick Konopasek,
Don Hill

Board Member fames Marker made a motion to approve the minutes of the April 3, 2018 meeting
seconded by Board Member Metissa Robbins. Motion Carried, 5 in favor none opposed.

Board Member Tony Hobson presented an appeal for relief from Eric & Melissa McKnight at 1707
Norwood, The property in guestion had a water line break in the crawl space during a time when the
property was vacant. [n excess of 400,000 gallons of water leaked into the crawl space, the McKnight's
are looking for relief on the Wastewater portion of the delinquent bill. Board Member Tony Hobson
Made a motion to forgive $1,707.68 of the total hill, this is only the Wastewater portion of the bill
including penalties, seconded by Board Member Melissa Roblins. Motion carried, 5 in favor none
apposed.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:33 p.m.
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